
HokieMart Upgrade 22.2 – Effective July 18, 2022 

Beginning July 18, 2022, HokieMart forms will be moving from the classic version to the New UX 
experience. This is an aesthetic change in how the forms look. The forms will now open in the same 
window rather than opening in a separate pop-up window. Their functionality will remain the same.  

This change affects the following HokieMart forms: 

• Direct Pay 
• Interdepartmental Service Request (ISR) 
• Travel Agency Authorization 

Users will still have the ability to toggle back to the old view of the form until October 10th, 2022. We 
highly encourage users to become familiar with the New UX view of these forms over the next couple of 
months.  

As a reminder, Internet Explorer will no longer be supported by Jaggaer (HokieMart). If users are still 
using Internet Explorer to access HokieMart, they will need to use a different web browser as of July 
18th, 2022.  

Any questions about these changes can be directed to hokiemart@vt.edu.  
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